
Berkswell Society AGM 

24th May 2018 held in the Jordan Room, St John Baptist Church, Berkswell 

 

Apologies 

John Thomas, Jim Ellis, Malcolm Hickin 

 

1. Financial Report 

Ken Shaw (Treasurer) gave a presentation on the Society’s financial position in 2017. See appendix 

one. For the first time the accounts had been independently scrutinised and the scrutineer’s report  

is shown in appendix two. The accounts would be posted on the Society’s new web site and are 

available from the Treasurer.  

 

2. GDPR 

Andrew Burrow (Secretary) gave an over view of the impact of the General Date Protection 

Regulations on the Society. (appendix 3). The Society had a data base of addresses solely for the 

purpose of distributing a newsletter. Each copy of the newsletter had an unsubscribe option. The 

addresses were password protected. Policy was being drawn up to formally state this approach. This 

would be displayed on the Society’s new web site.  

 

3. Activities during the year 

The Secretary gave a presentation in pictures of the Society’s activities during 2017. 

 

4. Election of the Committee 

Two new members were elected to the Committee. Wendy Gault and Kay Howles. Malcolm Hickin 

had not indicated he wished to continue on the Committee but was still very active for the Society.  

Jane Edwards confirmed that she would formally be on the Committee following informal 

attendance over the last year. Other members of the Committee were re-elected. John Thomas, 

Alan Hanbury, Graham Lock, Bill Bailey, Jim Ellis, Andrew Burrow & Ken Shaw. 

 

5. Discussion of issues within the parish 

Issues of general interest were discussed as part of the parish assembly. See minutes of that meeting 

on the parish council web site 

 

  



Appendix 1 – Financial accounts 

 

 

 

  



Appendix 2- Auditor’s report 

 

 

 

 

  

  



Attachment 3 – GDPR 

 

 


